

November/December Newsletter





## -Christmas Performances-

## **EYFS Nativity**

## Christmas Service



On Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th December, EYFS children re-enacted the story of 'The Nativity', with super acting. A great performance by all of the children, with a host of shepherds, kings and angels amongst just some of the fantastic cast.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for their support! The children put on a great show.

On Thursday 14th December, an incredible atmosphere was felt across the school as the children of St Lucia's Primary created an amazing atmosphere in St.Lucia's Church with their fantastic production, 'Lights, Camel, Action!'. It was a great performance from all of the children, as the church became the scene for a star studded dance and alternative Nativity story. We are so proud of all of the performers and the accompanying singers from EYFS. A big thank you must go to our amazing staff and children for creating such a brilliant production!

